Friday, September 27, 2024 at 5 p.m.
Las Olas Boulevard and SE 6th Avenue

Join us at Tunnel Top Plaza for the dedication of Marc
Quinn’s monumental sculpture, “Broken Sublime.” This
significant installation has been generously gifted by
the James Winder Laird Estate.

LASOLAS:BLVD

ORL 0 AV Following the ceremony, visit the Stranahan House for

/e 9
Sculpture | Cq . e . . ..
Dedication RO 7 the Founding Families Fall Festival to enjoy historic tours,

Stranahan House food trucks, games, live music and much more!
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We hope to see you there!
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